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Avionics - "Impact Of Mandatory Drone Registration Aviation and Unmanned Aerial Vehicles
Remains To Be Seen™

Connie Lahn and Ken Suzan of the Minneapolis office co-authored an
article, " ," for

the December/January issue of Avionics.


http://www.aviationtoday.com/av/issue/columns/Impact-of-Mandatory-Drone-Registration-Remains-to-be-Seen_86741.html#.Vo7XKvkrKBZ

